State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

DATE: March 1, 2001

TO: Kay Flynn, Records and Reporting Division

FROM: Cayce Hinton, Division of Competitive Services(

RE: Return of Confidential Information - Docket No. 990884-TP

This memo serves to inform you that Confidential Document No. 13111-99 may be
returned to its source. This docket is closed and staff has no further need for this document.
Thank you.

cc: Kim Logue
Marguerite Lockard
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